
 

Date/Time  Thursday 8th May 2025   2PM 

Organiser  Mrs Jarrott and Mrs Boden    

Attendees  Year 6  - Elliott/Noelle                            Year 5  - Phoebe/ Ruben / Henry/ 
Anna 
   

  Year 4 -  Aaron/Thea / Erin/ 
Olivia-Rose  
                                

Year 3 - Florence/Archie  

  Year 2 -  Joseph/Blythe  
  

House Captain:  

Visitor:  

Agenda Items  Notes  Status  

School Council Funds As agreed at our last meeting, Mrs Boden 

and Mrs Jarrott presented the new 

suggestion boxes to the council. It was 

decided that once they are labelled, Mrs 

Boden and Mrs Jarrott will distribute them 

to the year groups from Year 2 to Year 6. 

 

  

Easter Event The council were informed that we raised an 

amazing £232 at this year’s Bunny Hop. Mrs 

Meese kindly took a cheque to Brockswood 

Animal Sanctuary, who were very pleased to 

receive our donation. It is going to be used 

towards installing an accessible sand pit at the 

sanctuary. 

 

VE Day War Memorial School Council Representatives from Year 4 and 

Year 5 attended the unveiling of the Tommy 

Soldier War Memorial at All Saints Church in 

 



Sedgley. They proudly read out poem , written 

by Mrs Williams. The event was also attended by 

some very important people, including the 

Deputy Mayor and MP Sonia Kumar. Photos and 

a video can be viewed on our school website. 

Summer foodbank drive. The council decided that donations for the 

foodbank will be collected at this year’s Summer 

BBQ on 21st June 2025. 

 

Litter Picking During the meeting councillors met with Mr 

Skitt, our new caretaker. They discussed any 

issues with litter and bins around school. Mr 

Skitt gave the councillors some new litter picking 

equipment to use at break times. Mr Skitt 

informed the councillors that he would like 

school to be a litter-free environment. and he 

needs their help to promote this in classes. 

  

   

  

A.O.B  

Updates  Assignee  

None    

Actions to be taken  

 



Action  Assignee  

Mrs Boden and Mrs Jarrott to prepare and 

distribute suggestion boxes next week. 

 

To promote a litter-free school environment in 

classes. 

Mrs Boden and Mrs Jarrott 

 

 

School Councillors 

Date of next meeting  26th June 2025 

  

  

  


